VILLAGE HALL COMMITTEE MEETING 2022
TUESDAY 18" OCTOBER 2022

Present: Sheila Bainbridge, Margaret Best, Andy Nall, Jake Knox,
Apologies: Sheila Davis
The minutes of the last meeting were read and agreed as a

True record

Proposed by: Margaret Seconded by: Jake

Matters arising: No discussions have yet taken place between the village
~w Council and the school about the fobs. it was deemed not
Viable, because of security risks, and was proposed that a
key safe would be a better option to get into the hall, but
this begs the Question how are visitors to get in to the
grounds in the first place without a fob or somebody being
there to open up for them

We are still in discussion about having a booking diary and
Who will manage it. Hopefully this will be sorted out soon

General

Maintenance: A new padlock has now been purchased for the main gate
to the hall at a cost of £35 by AN and is now in place, thank
you Andy.

One of the plastic covers that was attached to the heating
pipes keeps dropping off, it was discussed about having them
Boxed in properly with wood but it was decided to keep the
Plastic ones as it was too expensive to replace and we have
Not long had the plastic ones fitted.

We have been having problems with the caretakers sink not
Draining properly, and the Ladies toilet having a slight aroma,
MB has organised a plumber to come and have a look,



Treasurers
Report:

Future events:

Any other
Business:

He suggested new pipe work for under the sink and moving
the outside pipe further away from its original position. All
this has now been done, thank you Margaret for getting the
Job done quickly.

A bank reconciliation statement was signed by all present
Margaret confirmed that we had for September £9,284.70

It was decided to ask the scouts to make a yearly payment
Of £750

No future events at this time

There being no other business the meeting closed at 19.45
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